
Less than one week of voting remains in the pivotal 2022 midterm elections, which conclude on Tuesday,

November 8.

If you haven’t already cast your ballot, make your vote plan TODAY!

Elections are conducted a bit differently in each state, so you’ll need to figure out how you’re going to get to

the polls or when you’re going to drop off your ballot.

If you’re voting by mail, then do so as soon as possible!

We’ve said it in countless ways - voting matters!

Elections have an immediate impact on our workplaces, our rights as workers and union members and on

our communities.

Last week, USW Vice President At Large Roxanne Brown shared her perspectives on why the 2022

midterms are so crucial in our union’s Solidarity Works! podcast.

Download and listen   to this informative episode on your way to work or as you set out for your next

volunteer shift knocking the doors of fellow union members to talk about the importance of this election.



On a final note, THANK YOU! to all of our members who are putting in the WORK to help educate fellow

union members and families about the candidates who are fighting to protect the UNION way of life!

You are helping to build a stronger Steelworkers’ union, a stronger labor movement and a stronger

future for all workers and our families!

Help get the word out about Election Connection!

Forward this LINK   to your fellow Steelworkers and family so they can sign up to receive our monthly

newsletter.


